
From: Steve Shumaker
To: commentletters
Subject: Planned Drought
Date: Saturday, January 07, 2017 2:16:19 PM

I know you have a federal mandate to flush water down the Delta, however there must be a better option than
destroying much of the farming, loss of jobs, and damaged property values as well as destruction of local
economics.
Steve Shumaker

Sent from my iPhone
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